20073-27-040

Replied 18/9/85

THE DUNEDIN HOME BIRTH ASSOCIATION
BOX 6124, DUNEDIN, NEW ZEALAND

8.9.85

Auckland Home Birth Assn P.O.Box 7093 Vellesley St Auckland

Dear People,

The Dunedin Group is erganising a "Festival of Birth" films and videos show for Home Birth Teek. We would be very interested in seeing and showinh your homebirth video that we've caught news of recently. Will it be finished by then? If so could you please advise cost etc. If it is unavailable to coincide with our other films we would be interested in having it for a separate time. More details would be appreciated. Many thanks.

We are busy down here at present, Adele Birkbeck is no longer taking bookings. She has been on holiday for some time and is planning on moving to Auckland to work at the Vincent's Birth Clinic when it becomes operational. Our other Midwife, Adrienne is beginning to get busy and has several bookings coming her way. We are organising a regional meeting for Christchurch to Invercargill on Oct 5th so hopefully we will have a reportx**Erxx** from that for the newsletter. We have a Barn Dance organised for Oct 19th, Displays, interviews and the Film Festival for home birth week, followed by a Bazaar on Nov 2nd. We are also working on getting a trifold leaflet ready in time for distribution during homebirth week. We would appreciate a copy of the leaflet that you have available if you have a spare. It would give us some ideas. Adrienne and I have also become involved in a caesarian support group that has recently been formed.

Regards,

Marilyn Walker

P.S. - We have more T shirts, sweatshirts

and babies nighties screep printed. Will happily

send Them on appro.

Write + ask for a some for.